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ANNOUNCEMENT

TO : ALL FDA ACADEMY STAKEHOLDERS

FROM : IRENE V, INO-FARINAS, RPh, MD, MNSA
Officer-ifi-Charge - Director I1I, Policy and Planning Service

SUBJECT : Rescheduling of the Webinar on Introduction of Pharmaceutical
Product Registration.

DATE : 05 June 2023

DTN - 20230605092635

In view of the unavailability of the Resource Speakers from the Center for Drug Regulation and
Research who will be attending the Comprehensive Discussion on CDRR Risk Opportunity
Management from 26 to 28 June 2023 within Batangas, we would like to inform all concerned
stakeholders of the change in the schedule for the hereunder activity:

ACTIVITY TITLE FROM TO
(Original Schedule) (New Schedule)
Webinar on the Introduction 27 June 2023 13 July 2023
to  Pharmaceutical Product
Registration (IPPR)

We apologized for any inconvenience caused by this change.

For inquiries and other concerns, please contact the FDA Academy at telephone number (02) 877-
02-59 or email at e-nroll@fda.gov.ph

For your information, reference and guidance.
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